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Summer is officially over and the SPFA is back with a bang!

Firstly, a very warm welcome back to all of you, especially to all the new families that have joined us at
our wonderful school. We hope you are settling in well and starting to enjoy life at SS Peter Paul.

SPFA are a team of parents/carers that organise various fundraising events working closely with the
school to identify areas where some extra funding can go a long way. Through each event the SPFA
raises funds to improve our children’s environment and learning experience. We are already busy
planning some exciting fundraising events for the forthcoming school year.

We welcome involvement from everyone and are constantly looking for new people to join us and bring
in new ideas.

With that in mind let’s all make this school year a fundraising year to remember...

What have we done in previous years...

= Reception Class Welcome Discos

= Christmas Discos

= Mother’s Day Fashion Show & Afternoon Tea
= SSPP’s Got Talent

=  Summer Fair

= Family Assault Course

To name a few....




= Suggest new fundraising ideas

= Volunteer at events (there can never be too many helpers)

=  Donate prizes

= Buy a raffle ticket

= Purchase items at our events

= Attend and support our events

= Attend our regular meetings (as and when you can) VOLUNT-EEIQS
NEEDED!

= Join our private Facebook page: SSPP Fundraising Page

= Can your place of work help sponsor an event/donate prizes/fund match (you don’t get if you

don’t ask)

= Can you get us a discount on food/drinks etc.

Every little helps.

When do we meet: Last Tuesday of the
month (unless a text message is sent out)

Where do we meet: Venue TBC via text
message

If this sounds up your street
Please contact either
Kristina Moore 07950815868 or
Kelly Thompson 07938638541

Alternatively express your interest via the school
office/ Facebook page. We look forward to
working with you.

SAVE THE DATE

= Date To Be Arranged - First SPFA Meeting

= Friday 12" October 2017 - Reception Class Welcome
Disco/Monster Mash

= Last Tuesday of every Month — SPFA Meetings

SPFA is a Registered Charity in England and Wales, Charity No. 1172005




